
 

 
 

 

Campus Safety –Emergency Notifications 
 

Trine University uses Rave Mobile Alerts to notify students, faculty and staff of all 
emergencies that might occur on or around the campuses. This mass notification 
system sends alerts for situations of severe weather, medical emergencies and other 
types of crisis situations.  Notifications will be sent through text and email in 
addition to Facebook and twitter accounts when appropriate. Staff members will 
also receive an “Alert US” message on their work computers when an alert is issued.  
 
Go to www.getrave.com/login/trine to set up your account.  This is a free service 
and it is recommended that all students and their families, along with faculty and 
staff sign up for this alert notification system. 
 
To set up your account and log in, use the first part of your email address as your 
user name (the section before the @trine.edu).  The same credential you use to log 
into myportal on the Trine website or check your email and log into your 
computers.  After you enter your password, click “log in”. You will then be able to 
add your mobile phones and test your email and other mobile accounts.  Make sure 
to select your campus location, click on the “Groups” tab and search through 
“Official Groups” section.  Click on the Trine University location you wish to receive 
notifications for. Once the location is selected simply click “Join” under group status.  
You will then be enrolled to receive notifications for that specific location. 
If you have additional questions about Rave or need assistance with creating an 
account or making changes, please contact a member of the Campus Safety 
Department 24/7 at 260-316-1877. 
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